
 

ST JEROME TRUNK OR TREAT EVENT  

Mark your calendar for a family night at St Jerome Parish sponsored by the Youth Ministry and 
the Knights of Columbus.  Sunday, October 28 we will have our annual “TRUNK OR TREAT”.  It 
will take place on St Jerome parking lot.  Children wear their Halloween costumes (adults too).  
Bring your lawn chairs.  Children must be accompanied by a parent.   

We will have a prize for the best decorated car/van.  

Please arrive between 5:30-6:00 PM.  We will start Trick or Treating from car to car at 6:00 PM. 

Decorate your cars, your trunk, put out your pumpkins, and come join the fun!!  This is also a  
great opportunity for those parishioners who live farther out and may not get many trick or 
treaters and would like to hand out candy to the children.  We will have the cars park in the 
parking lot and the children will go from car to car and trick or treat.  Those cars participating 
will need to bring candy for about 200 children.  Make sure to reserve your car a parking space  

We will also have hotdogs, chips, soda, desserts and hot chocolate provided by the Youth and 
the Knights for all our families to enjoy. 

To register, please fill out the form below and return it to the parish office by Monday, October 
22.  You may also return it in the basket at mass.  Please put it in an envelope and label Attn: 
Brenda Neumann, or you may register on-line at our parish website stjeromeparish.org. 

______________________________________________________________________________ 

Family Name_____________________________Address________________________________ 

Phone_______________________________________ 

Our Family will attend Trunk Or Treat 

There will be ______adults attending                            There will be _______children attending 

Yes we will be passing out candy from our car________ 

No we will not be handing out candy from our car______ 

Please return this half of the form to get your car registered and to register your family for this 
event.                         In the event of rain we will be inside St Joseph Hall. 


